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Vote by mail was overwhelming approved by voters in the State of Oregon and has 

proven to be absolutely safe, efficient,  corruption free, convenient and has enabled 

our continued high voter turn out year after year! There is no viable reason to change 

a system that is clearly working just because a certain political party wants to limit 

and impede the votes thinking this would be to their advantage!! Please keep our 

vote by mail system!!! 


